
 

 

 

From: Christy Armbruster 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Do not force the experimental injections on college students 

 Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 7:23:55 PM 

As a retired pediatrician, I am asking you to oppose mandatory "Covid-
19 vaccines" for Nevada college students because they should have a 
choice about what goes in their bodies.  These "COVID-19 vaccines" 
are not FDA approved, there is no proper informed consent, and there 
are no studies proving that they are safe and effective (you can't 
shortcut a long term study to determine the long term side effects of this 
novel treatment). 

Thank you for following the science and allowing students to enjoy the 
freedom they deserve as citizens of the United States of America. 

Christy Armbruster MD, retired 




